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Engineering & Property
Management

600 East Fourth Street
Charlotte NC 28202-2861

The meeting will begin at 6:30 with a presentation by 
the project team providing an update on the project 
schedule and design. Staff with the Arts & Science 
Council will be present with artist Douwe Blumberg, 
whose work was selected for display in the roundabout 
center island. Blumberg will share the concept and 
design of the artwork, and answer any questions. Please 
join us for a look at these improvement coming to the 
Tuckaseegee corridor.  

 For more information, please contact Alan Morrison, Project 
Manager, at 704-620-0087 or amorrison@charlottenc.gov.    

City of Charlotte does not discriminate on the basis of disability. We will 
provide auxiliary aids and services, written materials in alternative formats, 
and reasonable modifications in policies and procedures to persons with 
disabilities upon request. Please contact Alan Morrison as early as possible so 
that arrangements can be made.
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